
April 13, 2023

NOTICE OF REGULAR BOARDMEETING –

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the
Stanwood-Camano School District #401 will hold a REGULAR BOARD
MEETING on Tuesday, April 18, 2023, at 6:00 PM at the Administration
and Resource Center, 26920 Pioneer Highway, Stanwood WA 98292.

The meeting can be viewed livestream:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81251567852

Or One tap mobile :
US: +12532050468,,81251567852# or +12532158782,,81251567852#

Or Telephone:
Dial(for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location):
US: +1 253 205 0468 or +1 253 215 8782 or +1 346 248 7799 or +1

669 444 9171 or +1 669 900 6833 or +1 719 359 4580 or +1 564 217
2000 or +1 646 876 9923 or +1 646 931 3860 or +1 689 278 1000 or +1
301 715 8592 or +1 305 224 1968 or +1 309 205 3325 or +1 312 626
6799 or +1 360 209 5623 or +1 386 347 5053 or +1 507 473 4847

Webinar ID: 812 5156 7852
International numbers available:

https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kehhEirTZM

Meeting agendas can be found here.

By Order of the President of the Board.

Deborah Rumbaugh, Ed.D.
Secretary to the Board of Directors

Individuals with disabilities who may need a modification to participate in a
meeting should contact the superintendent's office at (360) 629-1222 no later

https://www.stanwood.wednet.edu/cms/One.aspx?portalId=73157304&pageId=74028205


than three days before a regular meeting and as soon as possible in advance of
a special meeting so that arrangements can be made.


